From: *redacted

To: cityclerk; Mayor and Council
Subject: air quality failure
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 8:25:11 AM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Please include this email in the Official April 22 Council Agenda
Mayor and Council April 17,2024 5:00 AM
e There is smoldering noxious smoke this morning, coming from the embankment
at the end of Dogwood Street.

e The acrid air is surrounding the Dogwood Street area, rancid, plastic, unknown
substances are smoldering and smoke is billowing up the embankment
e Fire dept has been called

e The air quality that we have had to endure from the fires in the encampment
forces us to continually close all windows and doors, and stay inside.

e Clean air is widely recognized as a basic human right and it is incomprehensible
to expect Millar Addition residents to live with anything less.

e You, Mayor and City Council, are responsible to ensure the fires in the
encampment are contained at all times and that no toxic air is being created.
» We expect you to resolve this situation as soon as possible.

Regards
Karen Wong





